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Weekly News – Friday 2nd March 2018  

 

Year 3 
 

What an exciting and busy week we have had! The children 
have enjoyed a fascinating science day where they watched a 
show called ‘Feel The Power’ and learnt all about the Earth’s 
atmosphere. We also enjoyed seeing the children dress up in 
their wonderful book character costumes on Thursday. 

In English, we have continued to read The Pebble in my Pocket 
and have begun to plan our own diary entries as if we were the 
pebble on a journey through history. 

In Maths, we have also continued with our unit on Time and 
have applied our knowledge to solve time word problems. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Year Three Team  

  

Homework Reminder 

Maths:  

Please complete page 37 in the home/school maths book. Continue to 
practise telling the time at home.  

Spellings:  

Please learn week 7 spellings.  

Reading: 

We would like you to continue reading your books as often as you can 
and writing a minimum of 2 comments in your diaries each week. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

 21st and 22nd March- Parent 
consultations  

 

Announcements 
Multiplication Tests 

Friday 9nd March 

Badge Test! 
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